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Important News

This year’s Christmas Play dates have been changed due to the
fact that the Methodist Chapel is the Official Polling Station for
the General Election on Thursday 12* December, therefore the
school must vacate it Wednesday morning.

The dress rehearsal will go ahead Monday 9% in the afternoon
and we ask that all children are collected from there at 2.30pm.
The first evening performance will now also be on the Monday
starting at 6.30pm, and the second performance will be on
Tuesday at 6.30pm. As all staff are involved there will be no
after school provision on the Monday or Tuesday, to allow
them to have a break.

PTA News

Sausages and burgers will be available to pre-order for
collection at the end of the school day from this Friday. Please
order with Mrs Best and pay £1 each.

- The PTA will be selling refreshments at the Chapel on both
evening performances. If anyone can help please let one of the
committee members know.
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